Stewart Watson 10611 Celina Mendon Rd Mendon, OH 45862 stewart.watson@celinaschools.org

5/27/2020

To whom it may concern:

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time coaching football here at Celina High School. The kids, coaches, and athletic staff have all been wonderful and it has truly been a pleasure.

Effective 5/27/2020, I will be resigning my position as Varsity Assistant Football Coach.

I have made this decision because of family reasons.

I truly appreciate everything the program has done for me and everything i have learned by being a part of it.

Respectfully Yours.

Stewart Watson

5/27/2020